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From 12 June 2017 the NHS fertility service will be moving back to the John Radcliffe 

Hospital.  

 

The clinic is run and staffed as an NHS service. It will see FERTILITY patients who are 

referred by the GP on the ‘choose and book’ ERS service. The referral pathway is 

contained in part 1 of the referral guidelines that are available here on the OxNet intranet 

site.    

 

 The Clinic will run on a Thursday morning and Saturdays (when required) 

 

 They will take place at the Women’s Centre at the John Radcliffe Hospital, OX3 

9DU  

 

 Telephone number is 01865 743390 (from19.06.17) 

 

 The lead clinician is Miss Lee Lim 

 

 Please address correspondence to NHS Fertility Clinic, Level 1, Women’s Centre 

 
 

If you have any questions about the transfer of the existing fertility service please contact 

the Unit manager, Mr Usmaan Rahman Usmaan.Rahman@ouh.nhs.uk or myself Dr 

Shelley Hayles at OCCG.plannedcare@nhs.net  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr Shelley Hayles 
OCCG Planned Care Clinical Lead 
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